Report of Anti Harassment cell 2021-2022

The anti ragging committee met on august 26th of 2022. As the classes were by online
mode, decisions were taken to maintain a complaint register for entering students' complaints
when the offline classes started. Decided to put the details of the committee members in the
notice board. The meeting held on 17/11/2021 decided to ask students to file the anti ragging
affidavit online. Decided to ask class teachers to help students to file the same.On 1/12 2021
the committee met and decided to prepare a notice to students for reporting any case of ragging
or grievance.The students are returning to college after a long period of online classes and the
committee felt that it is a necessity. Anti ragging, anti sexual harassment and grivence policies

are drafted and submitted to Principal.



